Got questions? The Service Hub may just have the
answers for you
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Whether you have been joining us in person on our campuses, virtually or a combination of
both, we are delighted that you chose to pursue your studies at Seneca Polytechnic and hope
your Fall 2024 Term has been going well!

The first few weeks of a new term can be stressful, which is why we wanted to remind you
that our dedicated team at The Service Hub is available to support you with questions like
the ones below and many more:

How to enrol (registering for your classes)?

How to apply for financial aid?

How to pay your tuition?

How to connect and book appointments with your student adviser?

How to connect and book appointments with an immigration specialist?

The bonus? You could be selected as one of the weekly winners of The Service Hub Survey
Contest and receive a $50 credit on your OneCard!
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